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September 21, 1979

TO: Leonard Rieser, Chairman
Facilities Planning Board

FROM: Al Richard, Chairman
Committee on the Handicapped

SUBJ: Committee Review of Phase II and III of Dartmouth’s
Transition Plan

I

Per your request, as transmitted via Bill Durant's memoran­
dum of August 8, 1979, the Committee on the Handicapped reviewed 
and established priorities for the facility items contained in 
Phase II and III of the Transition Plan.

The Committee approached the prioritization of the items by 
considering each item individually and comparing it to every 
other one. The essential criteria used to establish the rank of 
an item were 1) whether or not it is used by the general public 
(including Dartmouth employees and visitors), 2) whether or not 
it is primarily used by only Dartmouth students, and 3) the 
immediacy of the need to access the facility.

The following rank-order represents the consensus of the 
Committee:

1. Curb cuts
2. Alumni Gymnasium
3. Silsby
4. Cummings
5. Kiewit
6. Rollins Chapel
7. Bradley-Gerry
8. Carpenter
9. Leverone

10.  Reed
11.  Remsen-Vail
12.  Transportation Van
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Memo, Leonard Rieser, Chr., FPB
Sept. 21, 1979

The Committee recommends that work be initiated on the first 
three items as soon as possible.

AJR/cr
cc: Committee Members


